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SEPTEMBER 2016 Newsletter 
 

 We have a new community Facebook page! Find us on  Canterbury glen 

 The re-established Annual Fourth of July Parade was held on Monday July, 
4th. Thanks to all who participated in the parade or cheered the parade on.  
We had a great turnout and a lot of water balloon and squirt gun fun after the 
parade. Pictures of the event can be seen on our new community Facebook 
page. 

 The next community event will be the second annual Halloween Festivities. 
Like last year, we will have a community Halloween picnic-type potluck before 
trick-or-treating as well as fun activities after dark. Details are still being 
developed and will be provided on the website, Facebook page, and flyers 
closer to the event. 

 Check out the new link to spotcrime.org on the Canterbury Glen website. 
Users have to only enter their zip code and an interactive map of the area 
provides icons of reported activity as well as a list of activities. The website 
will ask for a user email address but does not require one to use the website. 

 Recent phone scams experienced by residents. Please be aware of these 
types of scams and always verify validity of the entity by calling an official 
number and not giving out financial or personal information over the phone: 

o IRS imposters 

o Sheriff imposters 

 Next Board meeting is Monday, September 19th, 7:00 pm at the Austin Davis 
Library. Hope to see you there.  
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